Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Christa Cooper <christa.cooper@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 7:07 AM

To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ); submissions@dcoz.dc.gov
Subject: Zoning Case 16-23

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Hello, I live at 4118 49th St NW, 20016

I value having a proper grocery store in my community. We are an active walking community with safe
sidewalks and neighbors who interact with each other. Please restore a “superfresh” style store in the existing
space. The empty space in our neighborhood is felt by all.

Thank you,

Christa

Live without pretending
Love with out depending
Listen without defending
Speak without offending

Sent from my iPhone
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